
Council  Service  Center
Adverse Weather Policy
With the impending snow storm we would like to remind our
community  about  our  adverse  weather  policy.   The  council
follows the lead of the Milford school system when setting its
adverse weather policy.  If Milford Public Schools close, so
does  the  Milford  Service  Center.   If  the  Milford  Public
Schools  announce  a  delay  (1  hour  delay  for  example)  the
council service center delays its opening by the same time. We
encourage everyone to follow the weather and school closure
reports on Boston media such as WCVB Channel 5 in order to
stay informed and up to date on school closings and weather
alerts.
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